
 
 

 

Sept. 29- Oct. 1, 2021 
 

ATTENTION AFTERNOON EXPRESS PASSENGERS 
Beginning Wednesday September 29 through Friday, October 1 the 
afternoon #1X Riverbend, #5 Tri-City Regional, #14X Highland Express, 
and #16X Edwardsville-Glen Carbon Express will be unable to pick-up 
passengers at Market & 10th and 7th & Market (Kiener Plaza) due to “Q in 
the Lou” in downtown St. Louis. 

Morning service will not be affected. All other stops will still be served. 

For questions call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-mail info@mct.org. 
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